
 

 

 

Dear Families, 

It has been great this week to fully benefit from relaxed restrictions and get back to school life that 

feels a little bit more ‘normal’. 

It has been lovely to see students being able to get out and about in the community and apply their 

learning within the Preparing for Adulthood context.  Students have been able to apply their real life 

money skills at the shop, visit the church to link in with their community learning and make use of the 

fitness equipment near the leisure centre. 

This week we had our first group begin their Riding for the Disabled sessions.  The students all had a 

fantastic time and used their physical and social skills brilliantly. 

Students in S2 were able to begin swimming lessons again at the Hive in Ely.  They all behaved 

impeccably when out and about.  Tilly reports that they all listened brilliantly when in the pool and 

there were lots of students practising their skills. 

As part of the government roll out of Covid-19 vaccinations for 12-15 year olds we will be assisting the 

NHS with offering these vaccines here at Highfield Littleport on Thursday 23rd September.  If your child 

is between the ages of 12 and 15 please see the letter posted on dojo.  You will need to click the link 

to register and give consent.  This link closes the day before the vaccinations are due (Wednesday 22nd 

September).  The HPV vaccine which was scheduled for this date has been postponed and will be 

rearranged in the future. 

With all best wishes, 

Yvonne Skillern, Head of School 
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Important Information 

 

 Although Covid-19 protective measures have been relaxed please remember the need 

for regular hand washing and social distancing at school.  We want to keep everyone 

safe and well. 

 Parents of students aged 12-15 please click on the link via the Dojo letter to give 

consent for the Covid-19 vaccination taking place on Thursday 23rd September 2021 

 Parents evening will be taking place on Wednesday 29th September.  Letters to book 

either telephone or face to face appointments were sent out today. 

 Can I remind everyone that we are nut free school.  If students bring products in 

containing nuts it will be necessary to confiscate them for the health and safety of all 

our learners. 

 Secondary aged students please don’t forget to test twice weekly and report results 

to covid@highfieldlittleport.org as well as the government website. 

     

Online Safety Tip of the Week: 

 
What to do if your account is hacked? 

 
When reporting online abuse, save evidence whenever possible. Evidence can be saved 

by taking screenshots. 
 

Report your account by contacting the credit card company, bank, or health insurer 
ONLY through their OFFICIAL phone number located on their official website. 

 
If your identity is stolen or you have responded to a scam, immediately change the 

passwords and PINs on all your accounts, and report the incident to your credit card 
company, bank, or health insurer. 
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